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Dear Rotary Youth Exchange Student 
 

The Norway Tour 2020 is canceled! 
 
Due to the situation in Norway with all the restrictions on travel and 
socializing, it’s unfortunately not possible to do the Norway Tour. 
We also now experience problems with some accommodations who already are closing 
down due the situation with the Corona virus. Most of the Rotary student tours in most of 
the world are also cancelled due to the Corona virus. 
 
We are very sorry that the Norway Tour cannot be accomplished as we know you have been 
looking forward to the 10 days long bus tour from Oslo to Bergen, Haugesund, Stavanger and 
back to Oslo. 
 
All paid amounts will be fully returned.  
Please contact your District Chair for further details to arrange the return of the payment. 
 

 

Best regards, 
Rolf Thingvold 
Multi District Chair, 
Rotary Youth Exchange, Norway 
Cell +47 915 51 125 
Email: rolf.thingvold@evry.com 
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